
 
 
 
September 29, 2022 
 
Jason Zhang 
Chairman 
Canada-China Culture and Art Association 
 
It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings to you all participating in the Canada-China 
Culture and Art Association’s celebratory performance. 
 
The occasion of the 52nd anniversary of the Canada-China Diplomatic Relations and Mid-Autumn 
Festival is a significant milestone for both Canada and China. Thank you for inviting me to be part of this 
celebration.  
 
I would like to thank CCCAA and the 50 other Chinese-Canadian community organizations in Ottawa for 
organizing this wonderful event, and the artists for the amazing performances.  
 
Given our strong tradition of multiculturalism, Canadians are fortunate to enjoy opportunities for 
sharing our different cultures and heritages. 
 
This is also an occasion to recognize the contribution of Chinese-Canadian community to the social-
economic development of Canada and to our country’s rich cultural heritage.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

 
Chandra Arya 
Member of Parliament / Député – Nepean  

 
 


